Telecommunication
Technology
Commitlee

Assoclation of Radio Industries and Businesses

January 21, 2005

Mr. Baoxin Zhou
Secretary General
CCSA

Dear Mr. Baoxin Zhou,

It is a great honour for Association of Radio Industries and Businesses (ARIB) and The
Telecommunication Technology Committee (TTC) to invite you to the 5th CIK
Standards Meeting which will be held at Keio Plaza Hotel in Tokyo during March 28 -
30 this year.

Attached to this letter are:
1) tentative schedule and agenda, and
2) registration form,

We would deeply appreciate it if you and your staff who will attend the meeting would
fill out the registration forms and send them back to the following by the end of

February 2005 by email :

To: Mr. Junso TAMURA (tamura{@ttc.or.jp)
cc: Ms. Ayaka SATO (ayaka@ttc.or.jp)

We are looking forward to seeing all of you this early Spring hopefully full of cherry
blossoms in Tokyo. :

Sincerely yours,

MW Qo‘o Aavicak

Nobuhiro Horisaki
Secretary General Vice President
Association of Radio Industries The Telecommunication
and Businesses (ARIB) Technology Committee (TTC)

PS : Additional information on the venue and hotel accommodations will be provided
separately soon.



